
Ausschuss für die Angelegenheiten
der Europäischen Union
Der Vorsitzende

Dear Colleagues,

in my capacity as Chairman of the Committee on the Affairs of
the European Union of the German Bundestag, I strongly support
the suggestion expressed by Mr Edmund Wittbrodt, Chairman of
the European Affairs Committee of the Senate of the Republic of
Poland in his letter of 20 November 2014.

COSAC Contribution and Conclusions should concentrate on
most crucial and current issues to be debated on the COSAC
forum. Therefore, they should be as brief as possible.

I am looking forward to fruitful meetings in the forthcoming
COSAC in Rome.

Yours sincerely,

Gunther Krichbaum

Mr Vannino Chiti
Chairman of the Standing Committee on EU
Policies
Senate of the Republic
Mr Michele Bordo
Chairman of the Standing Committee on EU
Policies
Chamber of Deputies

Republic of Italy
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